
Dear Parents and 7th grade students,        March 20, 2014 
 

 

Our desire at Mansfield Christian School is to offer a field trip to extend our learning outside the 

classroom. We have chosen to visit again this year the Columbus Zoo and Zoombezi Bay on Thursday, May 29. 

As we are able to use the waterpark, students need to bring swimwear and a towel.  Girls need to bring a one-

piece swimsuit.   We will need parents to drive and chaperone for the day. The cost for adult chaperones 

will be $10 each. We will travel together as a group and leave the park together at 5:00. If you are 

interested in driving and chaperoning, please contact Judy Trueblood at trueblood.judy@mcsflames.org 

or at 419-756-5651 x209.  
 

Columbus Zoo & Zoombezi Bay 
Thursday, May 29, 2014 

 
Leave Mansfield Christian at 8:15am and return by 6:30pm. 

Bring sack lunch. 

 
Cost: $12.00 per student 

 

Please read the information, sign the permission form, and return the bottom portion along with 

$12.00 to the Secondary Office by Friday, April 25.   

 

Dress code: Campus Wear not required, but clothing must be loose-fitting, modest and 

appropriate.  One piece swimsuit is required for girls.  Please direct any dress code questions to the 

Secondary Office. 

 

In His service, 

 

Mrs. Draper 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Permission Slip 
 

I give full permission for my child, (name) _________________________________________, to travel 

with Mansfield Christian’s 7th grade class on May 29, 2014.  I also allow him/her to receive emergency medical 

treatment if necessary, under the supervision of Mrs. Draper. I have received the information regarding this trip 

and understand the guidelines set forth by Mansfield Christian School.  

$12.00 is included to cover admission. 

 

____________________________________________    ______________ 
(Parent signature)       (date) 
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